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A special thank you to Coach Darren Slind

	After eight seasons of coaching in the Aurora Minor Hockey Association (AMHA), Coach Darren Slind is hanging up his skates

and his whistle and will not be returning to the AMHA for the 2014/2015 hockey season.  

All of Coach Darren's friends, former players and their parents would like to take this opportunity to thank Coach Darren for eight

fantastic hockey seasons.  

Thank you, Coach Darren, for your time and dedication, for teaching our players about fair, honest play, hard work and

TEAMWORK.  

Thank you for teaching our players every skill that goes along with being the best hockey player each player could possibly be in

Canada's greatest sport.  

We will miss the sound of your voice and the sound of your whistle.  

Best of luck, and we wish you well, Coach Darren!

Laura Pitrie

Aurora

(Editor's Note: For more on Coach Slind, please see Page 18)
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